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Dear members of the House Higher Education Committee, 

 

Thank you very much for the chance to testify in favor of HB 3499. 

 

With enrollment declining, it is imperative we act to preserve higher education in our 

state. Too often are our students have physical and mental health needs, housing 

needs, or food insecurity needs that get bottled up or put aside in order to pursue 

their education. Refusing to act now, will result in a much larger crisis in the future of 

our state. Pass HB 3499 now. 


